
Nigerian Physiotherapists meet at WCPT Conference in Vancouver, BC, Canada

The 15th International Congress of the World Confederation for Physical Therapy which held in Vancouver,
British Columbia from June 2-7, 2007 presented an opportunity for Nigerian physiotherapists from around the
world and Nigeria, who were in attendance to meet. 

The Nigerian PTs, especially those who currently reside outside Nigeria were briefed on the state of affairs
back home by the Chairman, International Affairs of the Nigeria Society of Physiotherapy (NSP), Ms. Gloria
Umerah. Ms Umerah asked for all to support the NSP, the host of the 7th WCPT Africa Region biennial
conference to be held in Abuja, Nigeria in August 2008. At end of the meeting, the Nigeria Physiotherapists,
especially those practising outside Nigeria gave commitments to give maximum support possible to the NSP
and colleagues back home.
                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                

The Nigeria Physiotherapy Network is pleased to note that subsequently, joint efforts by the NSP and the
Canada Naija PT Network (as they later referred to themselves) led to the following accomplishments: 

 • Nigerian Journal of Medical Rehabilitation was published online with help of members present at the
WCPT Canada meeting 

• WCPT Africa Region website was put online with full Conference/Online Abstract Submission
Management System 

• Members worked with the NSP to secure sponsorship for the WCPT Africa Congress in Abuja to the
tune of at least $15,000.00 

• Some members promised to fully participate and attend the WCPT Africa conference in Abuja, Nigeria.
(Drs. Akinwuntan and E.B. John both from the USA and Dele Amosun of South Africa attended the
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http://www.mrtbjournal.org
http://www.wcptafrica.org


Abuja Conference in August 2008) 

The Nigerian Physiotherapists in attendance at the WCPT Canada conference are: 

Ms. Gloria Umerah Nigeria
Dr R A Akinbo Nigeria

Dr Olajide Olawale
Ghana (Visit Lecturer to University of Ghana from the
University of Lagos, Nigeria)

Mr Nurudeen Amusat Canada
Mrs Bukola Eigbogba Ireland
Mrs Olutoyin Sonuyi Nigeria
Dr Isaac Sorinola United Kingdom
Dr Emmanuel John United States of America
Ms Ibukun Adeodu Canada
Mrs Titi Akindipe (Nee Ayeni) Ireland
Dr Abiodun Akinwuntan United States of America
Mr Oluseyi Aba Ireland

Dr. Oladele Amosun
South Africa, Absent, attended a previously
scheduled meeting, but sent his apologies

The Nigeria Physiotherapy Network encourages such co-operative gestures between Nigerian
Physiotherapists at home in Nigeria and those in the Diaspora.
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